
FOR IMMEDIATE PUBLICATION 
 
ATTENTION: ALL LAKE COUNTY RESIDENTS 
 
The Waukegan Housing Authority is excited to announce that we are relocating to a new office 
space.  This move is a significant milestone in our journey and a step towards enhancing our 
housing services to Waukegan and the greater Lake County area. 
 
As you know, our present address is 215 South Martin Luther King Jr. Avenue, Waukegan IL, 60085. 
Beginning September 16, 2024, this office will be closed with no walk-in services available. 
Please note there will be a slight interruption in our services during the relocation process.  Any 
residents of Public Housing or the Housing Choice Voucher Program experiencing an emergency 
can contact us at our Emergency Contact number:  (815) 363-5250. 
If you are not experiencing an emergency and can wait until we are fully up and running, would be 
greatly appreciated. 
 
On September 30, 2024, we will resume our regular services at our new address 1707 McAree 
Road, Waukegan, IL 60085. The decision to move was made with our commitment to providing the 
best possible services to our residents and the communities we serve.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Waukegan Housing Authority 


